
   

 

       
      
      

      
  

 

From: Marcia V. Keizs 
Sent: Friday, June 15, 2018 12:13 PM 
To: Panayiotis Meleties; Ronald C. Thomas; Shereitte Stokes; Vincent Banrey; Donna Chirico; Charles Gengler; 
Mary Osborne; Claudio Lindow; Robin Harper; George White; Phoebe Massimino; Chris C. Hsu; Nicholas Grosskopf; 
Robert Brugna; Olajide Oladipo; Freya Pritchard; Emily Davidson; Laura Beaton; Cynthia Haller; Jayoung Choi; 
Ismael Perez; Njoki Kinyatti; La Toro Yates; William Ashton; yssed.tobo@yorkmail.cuny.edu 
Cc: Tiffani Banks 
Subject: Closure for Strategic Planning Committee Academic Year 2017-2018 

Dear Committee members, 

I want to take this time to thank all the members of the Strategic Planning Committee for your service 
and your help during the MSCHE accreditation process. This was a critical year in the life of York and 
your participation on the Strategic Planning Committee was an invaluable contribution to York College. 

While many of you will remain on the committee, others will rotate off; but over the next two years you 
may be called on to assist with other planning and assessment initiatives through the work of taskforces 
and committees like the General Education Committee and Institutional Assessment Committee.  These 
committees will be tasked with developing and executing assessment plans 
and activities that will bring us into greater compliance with MSCHE standards.  

A restructured Strategic Planning Committee will be charged with assuring greater transparency and 
connectivity between CUNY strategic goals, York’s planning for the future, and the alignment 
with campus-wide assessment and our budget process. In addition, the Strategic Planning Committee 
will assure intentional linkages and establish greater communication among the 
College’s planning, assessment, accountability and budget efforts. York College will continue to engage 
in CUNY’s annual Performance Management Process (PMP) in whatever form
 it takes under new CUNY leadership. Over the years the PMP has provided useful direction to the 
college while linking us to the overall CUNY mission. On all of these fronts planning, 
assessment, budgeting and communication, the York College community has considerable work to do 
as we build on the work of earlier committees including the committee of which you 
have been a member for the last few years. 

Thank you for your service on the Strategic Planning Committee and look forward to your further 
contributions to advance all of these efforts at York College. 

MARCIA V. KEIZS 
President 

YORK COLLEGE/CUNY 
94-20 Guy R. Brewer Boulevard 
Jamaica, NY 11451 
718-262-2350  Fax 718-262-2352 
mkeizs@york.cuny.edu 
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